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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We start each week with a whole school assembly that gets us all thinking. This half term the focus has been 
on Respect, with links to the United Nations Rights of the Child. Our pupils always amaze us with their 
attitudes towards life, reassuring us that they are becoming responsible citizens, aware of others and aware of 
their importance in making our community a fantastic place to be. Each week this half term they have written 
another line of our Respect Statement, which now reads:  

Respect each other. 
We are all the same. 
We are all different. 
We are all unique. 

We all have opinions. 
We can all be proud of who we are and where we’re from. 

We should treat other kindly, as we want to be treated. 
 
Curriculum Enhancement 
St Piran’s Day Parade 
Class 4 have been working with Vicky Ferguson getting ready to perform in the St Piran’s Day parade on 
Thursday 5th of March. The parade will start on the Moor at 10am.  All are welcome to come and support us. 
Spring Term Outcome Dates 
Class 1 -  Around Town Exhibition - Monday 23rd March at 2.30pm (Chichester, Swiftsure and Fox) and 
Wednesday 25th March at 2.30pm (Walsingham, Freeling and Pelham) 
Class 2 – A Cornish Life Exhibition – Friday 20th March at 11am 
Class 3 – The Street Beneath Our Feet Assembly – Tuesday 24th March at 2.30pm 
Class 4 – Rocking Romans- The Musical! - Thursday 19th March at 2.30pm 
Class 5 – Polar Explorers Exhibition - Friday 27th March at 9am 
Class 6 – Rags, Riches and Realms Exhibition - Friday 27th March at 9am 
 
SATs Meeting for Parents of Pupils in Year 2 and Year 6. 
At the end of Key Stage 1 (Year 2) and the end of Key Stage 2 (Year 6) pupils are assessed using Statutory 
Assessment Tests (SATs). We are holding a meeting for parents of Year 2 pupils at 3:30pm and for Year 6 
parents at 4pm on Wednesday 26th of February to share more information. During the Year 6 meeting we will 
also be discussing the residential trip to the Isle of Wight.  
 
Car Park Safety 
Our community are great at parking on Silverdale Road and walking up Ferndale Road to school, keeping the 
road safe for children on their way to and from school. If you do need to drive into either of the carparks for 
drop off or pick up please remember to switch off engines when stationary. Many thanks.   
 
Fund Raising Cake Bake 
THIS Friday, Valentine’s Day, we will be holding another cake bake after school to raise money for animals and 
wildlife affected by the Australian wildfire. We need donations of cakes and customers to buy them please! 
Any cake donations can be left on the big oval table in the corner of the hall. Many thanks.   
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Mariners News 
*UPDATE* The next mariners meeting has changed to Thursday 27th of February at 8pm at Falmouth 
Townhouse. Hope to see people there! 
Sponsors Needed for September Sponsored Cycle 
Calling all parents with businesses! A great opportunity to support the school and advertise your business at 
the same time. After the success of the 2018 sponsored cycle ride the Marlborough Mariners are organising 
another for the Autumn of 2020! For £100 your business logo will be featured on the back of all the packet 
ship coloured T-shirt’s which will then be sold for children to wear during the event (and for many years 
afterwards too!). If you are interested please email mariners@marlborough.cornwall.sch.uk for more 
information.  
 
Big Dig 
The Marlborough Big Dig will happen on Friday 13th March, please put this date in your diary! Parents and 
carers are invited to work as volunteers for the day (8.30-12), this will be alongside the children who will be 
spending the day outside too. This is a Mariner led event. As it is also Sport’s Relief pupils can come to school 
dressed in their sporting clothes. 
 
Gardening Club 
Miss Shears is starting up gardening club again after half term. The first session will be on Wednesday 26th Feb 
and will run for 5 weeks until the Easter break (£10 to be paid on ParentPay.) If your child is interested in this 
club, please get a consent form from the office – there are only 10 spaces on this club. 
 
Spring Flower Show 2020 
There is a box of sign up forms in the foyer for the upcoming Falmouth Spring Flower Show which takes place 
in March. All information on what you need to do to take part is on the form. Please take one if interested – 
anyone at the school can take part ages 4-16! 
 
DfE Coronavirus Information 
Advice from The Department of Education 
You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the Coronavirus. 
There is no reason why your children should not continue to attend their early years, school or further 
education setting as normal. A UK wide campaign has been launched to provide clear advice on how to slow 
the spread of Coronavirus. Please help to support the campaign which promotes basic hygiene practices, such 
as regularly washing hands and always sneezing into a tissue, to stem the spread of viruses. 
 
Marlborough's Week of Words 
Our library is nearly ready to be officially opened and used to its full potential. We're so excited to have such a 
wonderful space to inspire our pupils to become readers for life. We will be holding a whole week of reading 
related celebrations from Monday the 2nd of March. There will be competitions galore, including naming the 
new library space, fruit and veg literary creations and reading quizzes. There will be workshops with visiting 
writers, dancing and singing. We are going to need books for a free book swap and volunteers who would like 
to read to the children from 3pm on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday. It should be a wonderful week 
celebrating the new space and thanking all those who have made it possible.   
 
Monday 2nd March: Official opening at 3pm with a Family Reading Café. All invited! 
Tuesday 3rd March: Trivia Tuesday - The joy of non-fiction texts.  
Wednesday 4th March: Book Day Dressing Up! Come to school as a character from a book.  
Thursday 5th March: St Piran's Day- Cornish Stories. Bring in your favourite book to share with others.  
Friday 6th March: Packet Ships Picture Book Pandemonium. 
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Dates for the diary 
Monday 17th- 21st February – Half Term Holidays 
Wednesday 26th February – Class 2 SATs meeting, 3.30pm; Class 6 SATs and Residential Meeting, 4pm 
Thursday 27th February – Mariners Meeting at The Townhouse, 8pm 
Monday 2nd March- Friday 6th March – Library Launch Week 
Thursday 5th March – St Pirans Day Parade with Class 4 dancing, 10am on The Moor 
Thursday 12th March – Songfest at Princess Pavillions, 7pm 
Friday 13th March – Big Dig 
Wednesday 25th March – Class 5 to the National Maritime Museum Cornwall 
Friday 27th March – Tempest Class and Sports Team photos 
Monday 30th March to 13th April – Easter Holidays 
Tuesday 14th April- Back to School, Start of the Summer Term  
 
 
 
 

Packet Points 

This week score table  Termly score table 

Position Team  Weekly 
Points 

Weekly 
Score  

Position Team Termly 
Score 

1st Walsingham 157 7 1st  Swiftsure 63 

2nd   Swiftsure 109 5 2nd   Chichester 57 

3rd Chichester 106 4 3rd     Walsingham 54 

4th Fox 98 3 4th   Pelham 46 

5th Pelham 91 2 5th   Fox 35 

6th Freeling 87 1 6th Freeling 34 
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